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APS, we've got gaps in our library & Periodical holdings! Please check your homs
libraries with a thought to our library's holdings. Here is what we could use:

San Bernardino County Museum Assn. Newsletters - Monthly: (WE NEED the following:)

Vol. I, II & III - ALL ISSUES Vol. IV - Nos. 3,4,6,9 Vol. V = No. 8
Vol. VI - Nos. 1,3, 6 Vol.VII - Nos. 4, 9 Vol. VIII- Nos. &4, 6, 10
Vol, IX - Kos. l, 10, 12 Vol. X - Nos. 1, 2, 5§ to 12 All 1976 to date

San Bernardino County Museum Association Quarterlies:

Vol., I, II, III, IV, - all issues Vol. V - Nos. 1, 3. &4 Vol, VI = Nos. 1, 2
Vol. VII VIII IX, X X1, XII1, X111, XIV, XV - Al) issues

Vol, XVI - Nos. 2, 3, h Vol. XVII Nos. 2, 3, 4 Vol. XVIT - All issues
Vol, XX « Nos. 3, l. Vol. XXI - Nos. 1, 2 Vol. XXIJ -~ No. 1

Vol, XXIV - Nos. 1, 3, 4 Vol. XXVII - No. 1

A recent "find" in cataloging the Society's book collection is Progress to A Cent
ennial, The Story of Warm Springs School, written by Sue Aurora Smith and published
in 1957 by San Bernardino County Historical Society. This is must reading for anyone
interested in education in our community. Of particular interest are the numerous
sketches of Jan Pierce of the growth of the school - from a one person adobe built in
1854 to the building as it looked in 1926,

We have collected a variety of local photographs and want to have a "Picture ID
Meeting" in the coming fall or winter. We need to identify our photographs before
they can be properly catalogued. We'll announce the I.D. day in a future issue of
Odyssey.

The volunteers will be in vatation for the summer. We do plan to meet but on
a more improtu schedule because of vacations., If you would like to join these
sessions, please contact JAR at 887-7326.

But in the interim, will you please check those old photo albums, the attlic trunks,
your bookcase - anywhere you might have something we can use that is gathering dust.
We will pladly accept any such donations, ¢lean it up if necessary and place it in
our PERMANENT library for students and later day researchers to use and enjoy. Post-
cards, Books, old photographs, letters, advertising pamphlets (like Harlem Springs,
the Orange Show, Arrowhead Springs Hotel) » Orange Case Labels - you name it, we can
use it!

JOHNNIE ANN RALPH
Librarian




